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GILBERT BELNAP FAMILIES GENEALOGICAL ASSOCIATION 
D/B/A BELNAP FAMILY ORGANIZATION 

OFFICERS MEETING MINUTES  
OF NOVEMBER 22, 2020 

 
A meeting of the Officers of Gilbert Belnap Families Genealogical Association, a Utah non-profit 
corporation d/b/a Belnap Family Organization (the “Organization”), was held on November 22, 
2020.  The meeting convened at 4:00 p.m., Mountain Time, via web and teleconference. 
 

1. ROLL CALL.  The following Officers were present at the meeting: Kirk Belnap 
(President), Julie Moselle (1st Vice President), Brent Belnap (2nd Vice President), Steven 
Belnap (Treasurer), and Matt Purcell (Secretary).   
 

2. OPENING PRAYER.  Kirk Belnap offered an opening prayer. 
 
 

3. FAMILY REPRESENTATIVES DISCUSSION.  Brent Belnap led a review of all 
Family Representatives for each branch of the Organization.  The Officers concurred that 
the Organization likely needs new Family Representatives for Reuben, Oliver, Isadora 
Estella and certain sub-branches of Hyrum.   
 

 
 

4. FAMILY REPRESENTATIVES’ TRAINING.  Parts 1 and 2 of the training materials 
were presented to Family Representatives at the August 23, 2020 meeting.  Parts 3 and 4 
of the training materials were presented to Family Representatives at the September 13, 
2020 meeting.  All training materials are now posted on the Organization’s website.  
Additionally, the Family Representatives for the sub-branches of Hyrum have also received 
the training. 
 

5. 2022 FAMILY REUNION.  Kirk Belnap led a discussion on the 2022 family reunion and 
the advantages and disadvantages of holding the reunion in Nauvoo.  A lengthy discussion 
ensued.  The Officers agreed that Julie Moselle and Loanne Bartholomew should put 
together an outline of proposals for a Nauvoo reunion, including broadcasting portions of 
the reunion for online viewing by those not in physical attendance in Nauvoo.  The Officers 
agreed that the reunion should not be a full-service tour of Nauvoo and the surrounding 
areas (lodging and transportation will be the responsibility of individual attendees and the 
Organization will not be responsible) and that, ideally, the reunion would not be held in 
July or August.  June was discussed as a good potential date. 
 

6. 2021 COMMEMORATION.  Kirk Belnap suggested that a future Officers meeting 
should be dedicated to how the Organization could appropriately commemorate the 200th 
anniversary of the births of Gilbert and Henrietta.   
 
 
 

 
7. 2024 OR 2026 COMMEMORATIONS.  Brent Belnap suggested that a future Officers 

meeting should be dedicated to how the Organization could appropriately commemorate 
the anniversaries of the Prophet’s martyrdom (2024) or the Saints departure from Nauvoo 
(2026). 
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8. ADJOURNMENT.  There being no further business to come before the Officers, the 
meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m. Mountain Time. 

Lnap  


